

www.cityofkearney.org

CITY OF KEARNEY PRESS RELEASE For Immediate Release

Issued Date: May 4, 2017

Point of Contact: Jade Brown, Recreation Superintendent, 308-233-3229

Sue Bush Memorial 5K Run and Walk

The Kearney Park and Recreation Department is currently accepting registrations for the Sue Bush Memorial 5K Run/Walk to be held at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, June 3, at Yanney Park. Divisions are available for all ages. Entries must be received by May 25 in order to receive a race t-shirt. Please call the KPR Office at 308-237-4644 to request an entry form, or go to www.kearneyrec.org.

Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org.

We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney.

pc: City Council

Kearney Hub

KGFW KKPR KHAS KRVN KHGI TV

KSNB/NBC-Nebraska

1011Now

City Department Heads